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18-537 Correspondence from Gisele Dalbec-Szczesniak regarding support of growing 
mini forests, dated July 2, 2024 

18-538 Correspondence from Al Evans regarding newspaper & flyer delivery, dated July 
1, 2024 

18-539 Correspondence from Judith & David Wyatt regarding Yards By-Law, dated July 
1, 2024 

18-542 Correspondence from Sara Stakklook regarding Green Village Cabin Project at 
Crossroads United Church, dated July 2, 2024 

18-543 Correspondence from Shyane Li regarding Proposed Green Village Project at 
Crossroads United Church, dated July 4, 2024 

18-544 Correspondence from Ava Waugh regarding preservation of green space in our 
community, dated July 4, 2024 

18-545 Correspondence from Laura Wilson regarding concerns regarding the Green 
Village Cabin Project, dated July 4, 2024 

18-546 Correspondence from Jim Brown regarding Property Standards By-Law, dated 
July 3, 2024 

18-548 Correspondence from Joanne Michaels regarding Petition against the Green 
Village Cabin Project at Crossroads United Church, dated July 3, 2024 

18-549 Correspondence from Anne Griff regarding concerns regarding the Green 
Village Cabin Project at Crossroads United Church, dated July 3, 2024 

18-550 Correspondence from Viki Wetate regarding concerns regarding the Green 
Village Cabin Project at Crossroads United Church, dated July 4, 2024 

18-552 Correspondence from Kathy Barns regarding newspaper delivery to residences 
in Kingston, dated July 4, 2024 

18-553 Correspondence from Rebecca Mounso regarding concerns over traffic hazards 
& site selection for the Green Village Cabin Project, dated July 5, 2024 

18-554 Correspondence from Karen Spilchen regarding improper newspaper delivery, 
dated July 5, 2024 

18-555 Correspondence from Astrid Muschalla regarding Yards By-Law, dated July 5, 
2024 


